
WELCOME BACK! 
While we did have a few overnighters last  

weekend, this is the first weekend that has some 

activities to go along with it! 

The Volunteer Activity Committee has a GREAT 

season planned! If you are new to our family, 

please participate in these events and maybe 

make some new friends! 

Thank You! 
You are what makes this place SO special. With-

out campers like you, Blue Haven simply could not 

exist. I hear comments all the time about: 

 How BEAUTIFUL this place is - Thank you for 

taking pride in you own area! Each site is like a 

piece of a puzzle - when everything comes 

together, you have a beautiful picture! 

 How FRIENDLY everyone is - Thank you all 

for being so welcoming to others in the park 

 How CLEAN the place is - Thanks to not just 

our team but again, each of you! 

 There is always something going on - Thanks 

to our Volunteer Activity Committee and 

other volunteers that help at various events.  

The BIG PICTURE is that we have a VERY special 

place to come and relax with family and friends. 

Welcome our new BHC family members! 
Please join us in welcoming our new additions to 

the Blue Haven Family! 

 Dylan & Chelsea McDonald - Autumn 19 

 Scott Dragoon - Birchwood 7 

 Jacalyn Collins - Hillside 19 

 Roger Bousquet - Michelle 14 

 Sue Ward - Michelle 15 

 Thomas & Shawna Blair - Spring 2 

 Lenny Sweeney - Willow 10 

 Jonathan Pratt - Maple 14 

 Natalie Campbell - Maple 5 

 Carl & Missy Wrisley - Maple 13 

 Gordon Devins - Hemlock 19 
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Weekend Events: 
Friday May 17th:  

 7:30pm:Texas Hold-elm-Anyone 16 years of 

age and older is welcome to play. There is a 

$15.00 buy in. Canadian money is accepted. 

Everyone is welcome to come try your luck 

and show off your poker face! This will be 

held in the Clubhouse 

Saturday May 18th:  

 50/50: The 50/50 sellers 

will be going door to door 

Saturday morning. Try your 

luck at being our next winner! 

Sunday May 19th:  

 6:30pm: Darts - Come and join the fun  for a 

friendly game or just come and watch and 

visit with old friends 

Happy Belated Birthday! 
Belated birthday greetings go out to all of our 

campers that have them before we open: 

 3/4: Gary Lomber, BHC Emploiyee 

 3/11: Millie Stamegna 

 4/11: Arie Reiser 

 4/19: Tim Mitchell, BHC Employee 

 4/27: James Brunet, BHC Employee 

Happy Birthday 
Happy Birthday greetings this week go out to: 

 5/15: Margaret Doran 

 5/16: Janet Allison 

 5/16: Karen Visconti 

Happy Anniversary! 
Happy Anniversary greetings this week go out to 

 5/23: Donna & David Bechard (32 years) 
Newsletter Content 
If you have anything to add to the newsletter, 

please either drop it by the office or e-mail it to 

tm@momot.com by Wednesday mornings. Birth-

days? Anniversaries? Article ideas? 



All-You-Can-Eat Breakfast 
The Ellenburgh Depot Fire 

Department is hosting  an All-

You-Can-Eat Pancake Breakfast 

this Sunday at 5035 Route 11 

from 8am to 12pm. Adults are 

$8, children 6-12 are $3.50, 

and children 5 and under eat FREE! Takeouts 

are available by calling 518-594-7010. 

Volunteer Activity Committee: 
As we start our new season we are looking 

forward to a spectacular one. The Blue Haven 

Volunteer Activity Committee has met during 

the off season to organize and plan the 2019 

activities schedule. This year promises to be a 

great one. Let’s take a minute to meet our 

Activity's committee members: 

 Bob Craig 

 Cindy Smith 

 Carol Davies 

 Jim Gingera 

 John Gagnon 

 Ron Garrow 

 Francine Cantwell 

 Gerry Cantwell 

 Cheryl Moores 

 Ray Doran 

 Danny Murphy 

 Ken Murphy 

 Anthony Biasini 

Happy Victoria Day 
To our friends that live north of the border, 

we wish you a Happy Victoria Day. Victoria 

Day (French: Fête de la Reine, or "Celebration 

of the Queen") is a federal Canadian public 

holiday celebrated on the last Monday preced-

ing May 25, in honor of Queen Victoria's 

birthday. As such, it is the Monday between 

the 18th to the 24th inclusive, and thus is 

always the penultimate Monday of May. The 

date is simultaneously that on which the 

current Canadian sovereign's official birth-

day is recognized. It 

is sometimes infor-

mally considered the 

beginning of the 

summer season 

in Canada. 

The holiday has been 

observed in Canada 

since at least 1845, 

originally falling on 

Victoria's actual birthday (May 24, 1819). It 

continues to be celebrated in various fashions 

across the country; the holiday has always 

been a distinctly Canadian observance. Victoria 

Day is a federal statutory holiday, as well as a 

holiday in six of Canada's ten provinces and all 

three of its territories. In Quebec, before 

2003, the Monday preceding 25 May of each 

year was unofficially the Fête de Dollard, a 

commemoration of Adam Dollard des Or-

meaux initiated in the 1920s to coincide with 

Victoria Day. In 2003, provincial legislation 

officially created National Patriots' Day on the 

same date. 

Sudoku 


